
 

 

October 8, 2024 

 

 

Town of Montville 
Planning Dept. 
Montville, CT   
 
Re:  480 Route 32 Site Plan Application 
 
Dear Montville Planning: 
 
This letter is written to clarify that the kennel area in the addition will only have 3 kennels 
used for patients recovering from procedures.  They will not be used for boarding, either 
regular or medical. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Sudesh Kumar 
Member 
 

 


